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‘Martyring children studying the Holy Qur’an is an atrocious act o
terrorism and unspeakablv cruel.”

(Shujauddin Shaikh)

Lahore (PR): “Martyring children studying the Holy Qur’an is an atrocious act of
terrorism and unspeakably cruel.”

This was said by the Ameer of Tanzeem-e-Islami, Shujauddin Shaikh, while vehemently
condemning the terrorism in a Madrassah in Peshawar. He said that the enemies of Islam and
Pakistan have amplified terrorist acts in our country once again. He remarked that in light of the volatile
global circumstances, with tensions on a high in our region in particular, it is necessary that our
security agencies remain on high alert. He said that news of such kind were already circulating on the
media that India might use Afghanistan to carry out and facilitate terrorist attacks in Pakistan, to
avenge its humiliating defeat at the hands of China. He demanded that special air-tight security
arrangements need to be made for the Deeni Madaris in order to safeguard and protect the students
studying the Deen from such inhumane monsters. He concluded by asserting that the government
ought to take a strict stance regarding this matter and devise such a strategy which entails using full
force to stop such terrorist acts of the enemy.
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